
School Supply Information 
Students Entering Grades 1-3 for September 2023/2024 

 
Many years ago Strathcona Christian Academy Elementary School introduced a practice 
whereby the school purchases the school supplies on behalf of the parents for our grades 1-3 
students.  
 
The majority of parents and teachers favored this policy and found it to be very 
successful. Therefore we will continue to offer this service for the 2023/2024 
school year. The fee is $60.00/per child, payable with the other school fees in 
September. This will purchase supplies for the entire year. (This does not apply to 
upper elementary students, grades 4-6).   
 
An NIV Bible will be provided for every grade 2 & 3 student. 
 
The items students should still bring are: 
 

   1 backpack/school bag 
   1 pair of indoor running shoes–non-marking soles please. 

   (NO skateboard, backless, platform or “roller”  
   runners. Runners must be able to be tied or velcro  
   tightly, support the foot and flex properly.) 

   1 pair of headphones for grade 1 students 
1 pair headphones or ear buds for grades 2 & 3 students 
(*for iPad use to be left at school*) 

    
 

 
 

 

 

PLEASE LABEL THESE ITEMS WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME!! 

 

SCHOOL STARTS ON 
Thursday, August 31, 2023 

 


